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I am in support of HB 2792. When hospitals can afford to pay replacement workers 

several times the wages their regular employees receive in order to stall negotiations 

for fair and equitable wage increases it sends a clear message that the money was 

there all along and the institution just didn't want to pay their employees fairly. HB 

2792 will help keep employers honest and will keep the money where it needs to be: 

paying regular employees and carrying for patients. 

 

Thank you for the consideration. 

 

Oregon RN 


